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United States Department of the Interror 

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 

New England Field Office 
70 Commercial Street, Suite 300 

Concord, NH 03301-5087 
http : //www.firs. gov/newengland 

January 8, 201 8 

To Whom It May Concem: 

This project was reviewed for the presence of federally listed or proposed, threatened or 
endangered species or critical habitat per instructions provided on the U.S. Fish and Wildlife 
Service's New England Field Office website: 

http://www.fws.gov/newengland/EndangeredSpec-Consultation.hlm (accessed January 201 8) 

Based on information currently available to us, no federally listed or proposed, threatened or 
endangered species or critical habitat under the jurisdiction of the U.S. Fish and Wildlif'e Service 
are known to occur in the project area(s). Preparation of a Biological Assessment or further 
consultation with us under section 7 of the Endangered Species Act is not required. No further 
Endangered Species Act coordination is necessary for a period of one year from the date of this 
letter, unless additional information on listed or proposed species becomes available. 

Thank you for your cooperation. Please contact David Simmons of this office at 603-227 -6425 if 
we can be of further assistance. 

Sincerely yours, 

Thomas R. Chapman 
Supervisor 
New England Fietd Office 

http://www.fws.gov/newengland/EndangeredSpec-Consultation.hlm
www.firs
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